MAWC B o FAge 1 01

Robyn, Angie

From: Janson Thomas [janson.thomas@senate.mo.gov}
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2007 12:15 PM

To: Robyn, Angie

Subject: RE: MAWC
Importance: High

This is & problem. All the information that has been reviewed is about Am. Water corporate in N.J. There is no
listing of the salaries of the Mo. American Water Co. officers. This is info that they always use to provide in the
past. They also use to release the salaries of all employees who made over 50,000. This information is relevant
only to a point. We need the MO information too.

-JMT

From: Robyn, Angie [mailto:angie.robyn@psc.mo.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2007 16:09 PM

To: janson.thomas@senate.mo.gov

Subject: MAWC

Janson-

I just quickly locked at the SEC filing with the AWC information, 1 thought you guys wanted Missoun specific information.
[ don't see anything other than AWC's top 5 execs. Is that acceptable?

Angie
Angie Heffner Robyn
Personal Advisor to Commissioner Robert Clayton

Missouri Public Service Commission
(573)751-7504

12/13/2007



